
Controlled Substances Policy 

Flatland Psychiatry, PLLC 
Phone: 806-370-3705 | Fax: 800-380-6717 

At Flatland Psychiatry, we are committed to providing the highest standard of care tailored to the 

individual needs of our patients. As part of our ongoing efforts to prioritize both patient well-

being and compliance with state regulations, we would like to inform you of our policy regarding 

controlled substances. 

In accordance with Texas State Law physician assistants (PAs) are not permitted to prescribe 

Schedule II medications. In addition, our practice philosophy does not support the prescription or 

use of controlled substances for the treatment of psychiatric conditions. 

Controlled medications, including those commonly prescribed for attention deficit disorder, 

panic disorders, and other psychiatric conditions, are not part of the treatment options we offer. 

Some examples of medications that we do not prescribe include, but are not limited to: Adderall, 

Ritalin, Xanax, Vyvanse, Ativan, Valium, Clonazepam, Lunesta, Ambien, Lyrica, etc.  

We understand that this policy may cause inconvenience, and we sincerely apologize for any 

difficulties it may create. Please know that we are fully committed to providing effective 

alternative treatments and support to help manage your health and well-being. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss alternative treatment options, please do not 

hesitate to contact our office. Our team is here to work with you to ensure your care is met with 

compassion and professional guidance. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

I have read the policy above and am aware of Flatland Psychiatry’s controlled substance 

policy. 

Patient Name: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Signature: ___________________________________________          Date: ____________________ 


